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 Harry Mount COMMNT2015/3052/P 27/08/2015  10:58:25 I fundamentally object to this application. Caversham Road was once a quiet place. It is now noisy 

throughout the day because of the lorries at the two building supplies outlets. 

This year, my life has been blighted by the noise of two extensions, lasting through spring, summer and 

autumn.

A massive redevelopment like this is the last straw. I will fight it at every cost.

Many thanks

Harry Mount

London NW5 2DS

62a Caversham Rd

 Joanna Chow COMNOT2015/3052/P 27/08/2015  13:01:15 The proposed new residential development is situated in a Conservation area.  Therefore, the materials 

used should be in line with the rest of the Victorian buildings include the choice of colours of bricks 

The design of the"white" building would be quite out of the existing Victorian character and the 

planned"white bricks" and the windows in that part of the building would not respect the Victorian 

architecture.  In my view that the proposed building plan hasn't fully demonstrated its intention to 

protect the  historical heritage in the area.  It is also suggested to ensure that the height of the proposed 

buildings would not be taller then the existing Victorian house next door i.e. 38-40 Caversham Rd.

25B Caversham Rd

Kentish Town

NW5 2DT

NW5 2DT

NW5 2DT

Page 1 of 59


